
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We highly recommend Wayne Bailey and his team from Springwood Removals if you need to move house. We 

recently relocated from the Blue Mountains to Port Macquarie. The whole process was made less stressful and 

easy with Wayne. We found that Wayne had a `can do’ attitude from the time of the initial quote till all our 

belongings were in our new home. Great care was taken of both properties and our furniture. He worked in a 

methodical and practical manner. We found Wayne to be honest, reliable, friendly and a pleasure to work with. 

We appreciated everything he did for us.  

 

Pauline and Bob Hincksman.   


